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Dear Parents and Carers,  
Red Nose Day - 21 March 2025 

 
We will be helping to raise money on Friday 21st March 2025 for Red Nose Day. We are asking 
families to donate £2 or as much as they can for this very worthy cause. 
 
What is Red Nose Day? 

• Red Nose Day is a fundraising event run by Comic Relief. 

• Comic Relief is a UK charity which aims to create a just world that is free from poverty. 

• The money raised is used to transform lives in the UK and around the world. 
  

Why we’re taking part 

• Pupils learn valuable life skills and gain understanding and empathy for others in the world. 

• It’s a great way to have some fun for charity. 

• Our school can really make a difference to people’s lives. 
 
Where the money goes 

• £10 could provide a day of meals and activities for a child during school holidays in the UK 

• £50 could help to provide a young person living in poverty in Zambia with lessons on CV 
writing and employability skills, helping them to find long-term independence 

• £200 could establish a peer support group for a kinship carer to gain a local support network 
and companionship in the UK. 

 
What have we got planned? 
We will be: 

• Dressing up in red  

• Learning about the impact of our fundraising and how it can help and support others  

• Taking part in competitions, games and quizzes 
 
Please donate to this worthy cause by visiting our JustGiving page: 
 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd25-summerhill-infant-school 
 
or open up the camera on your smart phone, point it at this QR code and it will take you directly to 
the page: 
 
 
 
 
 
If you would prefer, you can donate cash on the day. Please give whatever you can afford – every 
penny really does help! 
 
We very much appreciate your support in helping us to raise lots of money for Red Nose Day.  
 
Kind regards, Summerhill Infant School 
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